
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 6:17 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

MRS Tracey Byrne 
18 Totala PL 
Elanora Heights NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Regarding the Seawall construction at Collaroy: 
I feel disappointed with the severe look o f  concrete on the beach and I was under the impression that our 
beaches would be treated more respectfully. It definitely does not look natural and it saddens me that this 
was the solution arrived at after so much consultation. Owners o f  these properties knew the risks o f  erosion. 
Concrete does not belong on the beach. 
Regards, 
Tracey Byrne 
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